
 
 
 

 
RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 
ORGANIZACION TERPEL S.A. discloses to the market the Profit Allocation Project to be 
presented as a proposal to the members of the General Shareholders' Meeting at the 
ordinary meeting to be held on March 22, 2024. 
 
 

 
 
 
Organización Terpel S.A., complies with the ex-dividend period set forth in Decree 4766 of 
2011 and in the General Regulations of the Bolsa de Valores de Colombia. 
 
Bogotá D.C., February 22, 2024  
 
 


